


 
 
 

    
 

Consul Melchor P. Lalunio, Jr. (center), Consul Ericka Anna T. Abad (fifth from right), Ms. Stephanie 
Love-Patterson of Connection for Abused Women and Children (CAWC) (sixth from right), staff 
members of the Consulate General and leaders of the Filipino-American community expressed 
interest to partner with CAWC in programs that seek to End VAW. 
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